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Thank you for your letter of 10 October concerning the consultation on the Protection of
Animals at the Time of Killing. The consultation was published on 24 September and closes
on 5 November.

The consultation provides stakeholders and members of the public the opportunity to
comment on the proposals that have been prepared by Welsh Government to implement
EU Regulation into domestic legislation.

The purpose of the consultation is to seek views on:

» the proposals set out in the detailed implementation document:
* the costs and assumptions presented in the draft Impact Assessment, and
* the scope for amendment to current rules on religious slaughter.

Details of how to respond are included in the consultation package of documents which can
be found on the Welsh Government website:

http://wales.gov.uk/consultations/environmentandcountryside/1 20924protectionofani
mals/?lang=en

http://wales.gov.uk/consultations/environmentandcountryside/1 20924protectionofani
mals/?skip=1&lang=cy

The summary of responses will be published on the Welsh Government consultation
website once a comprehensive review has been completed.
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